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December 7, 1981 Pl

C. Wayne Kerr, Director

Office of State Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kerr:

As lowa's liaison to the Nuclzar Regulatory Commission, I have been
receiving telephone ralls from NRC, both Washington and regional offices,
whenever there is a report required to be made to the state concerning a
nuclear mishap or incident.

In order that such information may be disseminated to the appropriate
persons more rapidly, T would appreciate your changing your records to
indicate a member of .he Commission staff as the telephone contact to
receive such reports. Effective immediately, all telephone contacts
concerning mishaps or incidents should be reported to Thomas L. Houvenagle,
Special Projects Engineer, Area Code.515, 281-5920.

Your cooperation in providing this information to your regional offices
as well as to your Washington office is appreciated. Should you have any
questions or whenever I may be of assistance, please let me know.

Sinceraly,

(i U

Andrew Varley
Chairman
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e} Mr. William B. Menczer
Regional State Liaison Officer
NRC - Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, 11)inois 60137
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